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Our Ref: ASS 1 

 
Blackwood Valley Wine Industry Association 
Maree Tinker 
Committee Member 
PO Box 104 
Boyup Brook, WA 6244 
 
30 August 2023 
 
 
Dear Maree 
 
RE: SPONSORSHIP OF THE 2023 WA BOUTIQUE AND SINGLE VINEYARD 
WINESHOW  
 
In response to the letter dated on the 23 June, 2023 from the Blackwood Valley Wine 
Industry Association requesting for sponsorship for the 2023 WA Boutique and Single 
Vineyard Wine Show, the Shire of Nannup would like to once again sponsor this year’s 
wine show. 
 
I would like to refer to the August Council Meeting, Council Resolution 23119, moved by Cr 
Buckland and seconded by Cr Fraser: 
 

That Council support the request to sponsor the Blackwood Valley Wine Industry 
Association event in Nannup to the amount of $4664 (excluding GST). 

 
The Shire of Nannup looks forward to sponsoring the event to be located at the Nannup 
Sport and Recreation Precinct from 21 – 24 November, 2023.  
 
Once the breakdown of the cost have been finalised please send through the final budget 
so we can process the sponsorship amount associated with costs external to the Shire of 
Nannup hire of facilities. 
 
We look forward to hosting the event for a third year in a row. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
NICOLE BOTICA 
ECONOMIC & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COORDINATOR 


